
   
  

HGIEL/HO/COMPLIANCE/2024-25/319       22-11-2024 
 
 
BSE Limited     National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers   Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G  
Dalal Street     Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East)   
Mumbai- 400 001    Mumbai- 400 051  
  
Scrip Code- 541019 / 973671   Scrip Symbol- HGINFRA  
  
Dear Sir/Madam,  

Sub: Receipt of Letter of Award from NTPC Vidyut Vyapar Nigam Limited  

In continuation to our announcement dated October 23, 2024, and in accordance with Regulations 30 and 51 
and other applicable Regulations of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, we are pleased to inform you that H.G. Infra Engineering Limited (the “Company” or “HGINFRA”) has 
received the letter of award from the NTPC Vidyut Vyapar Nigam Limited for the project mentioned below: 
 

Project  Broad consideration or 
size of the 
order(s)/contract(s) 

Completion 
Period  

Procurement under tariff-based global competitive 
bidding (Ess-tranche no. 01) Request for Selection 
(RFS) document for setting up of 500 mw/1000mwh 
standalone battery energy storage systems in India 
with viability gap funding support. 

185 MW/370 MWh 

Tariff Rate 238000 per 
MW/ per Month 

1.5 Years 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and the 
Company's Code of Prohibition of Insider Trading, this is to inform you that the Trading Window for dealing 
in the securities of the Company is closed for all designated persons and their immediate relatives till 
November 24, 2024. 
  
This is for your information and records.   
   
Thanking you,   
   
Yours faithfully,   
For H.G. Infra Engineering Limited    
    
  
  
Ankita Mehra    
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer   
ACS No. 33288  
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